
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
MINUTES

A meeting of the Committee of the Whole was held on Monday, June 3, in Council Chambers and
via electronic meeting, starting at 6:30 p.m. Those in attendance were as follows:

COMMITTEE MEMBERS: Dr. Michelle Aldrich, Acting Chairwoman; Bryan Cook; Richard
Johnson; Pete Laybourn; Scott Roybal; Tom Segrave; and Jeff White. Absent: President Ken
Esquibel, Chairman; and Dr. Mark Rinne.

AGENDA ITEMS

16. ORDINANCE _31 READING — Appropriating moneys for the City of Cheyenne,
Wyoming for the various purposes in conducting the municipal government of said City
and fixing the amount of general and special taxes as part of the revenue required to meet
the said appropriation, all for the Fiscal Year beginning July 1, 2024 and ending June 30,
2025.

Mr. Roybal moved to approve on 3rd and final reading, seconded by Mr. White. Motion carried
by unanimous voice vote.

Mayor Patrick Collins provided a brief review of the proposed budget and noted no additional
changes have been recommended since approval on 2°’ reading. Upon inquiry, Mayor Collins and
Robin Lockman, City Treasurer, both voiced confidence in the proposed budget and complimented
the overall financial situation of the City. Committee member Roybal commented on the item.

There being no further items for the agenda to come before the Committee of the Whole, the
meeting was adjourned at 6:34p.m.

Submitted by,

Jennifer McClelland
Executive Assistant to the City Council


